
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

43rd March for Life postponed; new date will be announced later “This decision has been made in the 

interest of safety for the thousands of individuals, including elderly and disabled, and families with children who 

travel from all parts of the state to attend our annual march. In light of political unrest across the U.S. and reports of 

potential volatility at our State Capitol – combined with the ongoing high number of COVID-19 cases locally – this 

decision comes with much thought and consideration of all who love and defend human life in our state,” said Rose 

Mmms, executive director of Arkansas Right to Life. “Our organization’s peaceful March for Life will still happen, 

though not this week. We apologize to all who had already made their plans to attend.” Mimms encouraged 

supporters to visit the organization’s website (www.artl.org) to get the latest information about the rescheduling of 

the March for Life and other pro-life activities throughout the year.  

 

CASA - Sacred Heart Church went over its goal for the 2020 appeal thanks to the 59 parishioners that gave 

$13,120.00. Please know that the parish’s participation is very important to the diocesan ministries and is very much 

appreciated. Please consider giving in 2021.  

 

ARKANSAS CATHOLIC MEN’S CONFERENCE - February 6th, 2021.  

Are you man enough to be like Jesus???  

When: Super Bowl Sunday—Feb. 6th, 2021 

Where: Online (link provided on the day of event)  

Time: 9:00—11:00 a.m.  

Other: Register today at arcatholicmen.com  

Continuing the tradition, we have a trio of dynamic speakers sure to inform, delight and challenge 

you to become more like Jesus! Fr. Mauricio Carrasco, Dc. Danny Hartnedy and Fr. Stephen 

Gadberry.  

 
SACRED HEART CHURCH/CAPITALCAMP. 2020 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS HAVE BEEN 

MAILED. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL LINDA @354-4181.  

 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL AND/OR ENDOWMENT 2020 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS WILL BE 

MAILED OUT ON OR BEFORE JANAURY 31ST. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL 

ALISHA KOONCE @ 354-4358.  

 

Weekend Mass can be viewed at 5:30 p.m. on Saturdays. Fr. Harris will continue to record Mass online until 

further notice. If you would like to help with the cost of recording, please call Linda @501-354-4181 or email 

sacredheartmorrilton.org.  

 

This weekend’s online Mass is sponsored by: Mary Gunderman Go to the website: sacredheartmorrilton.org 

move down until you see—click on ONLINE MASS LINK and it will connect you.  

 

Adoration is Wednesday 10:00 a.m. - 10:00 p.m. in sanctuary 

  

Confessions in Church - Saturday 11:00 a.m. - 12:00 unless there is a wedding scheduled - notice will be posted.  

Saturday before Mass - 5:00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. & Sunday before Mass - 10:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. 


